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AYyH - FTF4TINIVEA (AR T)/Ms. Melissa Adiatman (Indonesia)

beautiful memories of Japan.

Our trip to Nagaoka was a really good experience. During the Ryuugakusei Forum we were able to
interact with other foreign students, local students, and also high school students studying in Nagaoka.
We were able to exchange experience regarding the big earthquake on 11th March and compare the
experience of disaster management in our own countries. Nagaoka's disaster center staffs allso helped
us during disscussion and share their valuable experiences too. In general, this trip provide a chance
for TMDU's foreign students to know each other better and become more solid group, a chance to
exchange knowledge with local citizen of Nagaoka regarding disaster management, and a chance to
know better about the history of the Nagaoka city. A really valuable trip for me, adding another




Y A—R-FY AT —)L-FALTFT4EA (IFRA2) /Mr. Syed Ali Hyder Zaidi (Pakistan)

1. Firstly, the symposium made me realize that the Japanese government is very keen about the well—-
being of foreigners both inside and outside of Japan. I could understand the various technologies
available in Nagaoka, which could help in my own country.

2. Secondly, the government makes a lot of effort for safety from disasters, so I would like to visit
Nagaoka again, on my own expense in the future and enjoy tourism.

3. Thirdly, by helping foreigners to interact with people from the local community, we can make bridges
of communication. This experience could not have been possible without the assistance of Nakajima
Foundation and I will always have the memories of the things [ could learn and the people I could meet
and connect with.

Because I plan to teach in a medical university and research in Pakistan in the future, the information I
gained was very helpful and valuable. Finally, I wish to especially thank the Nakajima Foundation for
your generosity and practical way of helping the world become a peaceful, safer and enjoyable place.




